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CONGRATULATIONS TO THE GFA 

 
His Worship the Mayor, Anthony Lima MBE RD*, has written to the GFA 
President, Gareth Latin, on the recent announcement at the UEFA congress 
that Gibraltar has being accepted as the 54th member nation.  
 
His Worship the Mayor extends his heartiest congratulations to the Gibraltar 
Football Association committee and all its members. His Worship has also 
extended his congratulations to all the Team who have being campaigning for 
Gibraltar’s full admission into UEFA and have seen their efforts being made a 
reality.  
 
His Worship is confident that the admission into UEFA will be an exceptional 
way forward for Gibraltar’s future participation in European Competitions and 
the development of football locally. 

 


